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From: Frank <fyi-request-23106-b0125563@requests.fyi.org.nz>

Sent: Monday, 12 June 2023 6:30 p.m.

To: Web Info Requests

Subject: Official Information request - ECC/EOC Seismic Resilience

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Bay of Plenty Regional Council,

Please identify for your CDEM Group and it’s members each building that is currently identified as the building 
intended/likely to be used as -the ECC -an EOC after a seismic event. 
Please provide the buildings current %nbs at IL4, the date of the last assessment, and the type of seismic assessment 
completed.

Alternately if you do not hold/cannot provide the above please provide the last seismic assessment for the buildings 
identified above

Yours faithfully,

Frank

-------------------------------------------------------------------

This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
fyi-request-23106-b0125563@requests.fyi.org.nz

Is info@envbop.govt.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to Bay of Plenty Regional Council? If so, 
please contact us using this form:
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://fyi.org.nz/change_request/new?body=bay_of_plenty_regional_council__;!!Dv
YdZ-73Bg!02KpihCmbzphY3MaO_DfSGZjMHRxELyPmimz-
z8KuaHEo9AbiVg1VieEWKl4UGAe1UzZuSsXpUBoeBcAoELp3DMTL-9CzwHqDWv35n2U$ 

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and copyright 
policies:
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers__;!!DvYdZ-
73Bg!02KpihCmbzphY3MaO_DfSGZjMHRxELyPmimz-
z8KuaHEo9AbiVg1VieEWKl4UGAe1UzZuSsXpUBoeBcAoELp3DMTL-9CzwHqDbw3qtz-$ 

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your 
organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page.

-------------------------------------------------------------------
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